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Yingya Vang

From: Pautsch House <pautschhouse@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 3:34 PM
To: Yingya Vang
Subject: HF 3259

This bill is not needed.  We already have the strongest medical privacy protection law (MHRA) in the nation.  Please do 
not support this. 
 
Amy Pautsch 
Grand Rapids, MN 


